
 

 

 
           

 

Friday 23rd September 2022 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Re: Secondary school applications 
 
1. Visit www.croydon.gov.uk/admissions to find out about the schools available and be guided 

through the steps in the application process and the online application form 
2. Apply through an eAdmissions account at www.eadmissions.org.uk 

 
Application deadline: 31 October 2022 
 
If your application is late it will not be considered until all applications received on time have been 
processed and your child would be unlikely to receive a place at one of your preferred schools.  
 
You will be able to view the outcome of your application online on 1 March 2023. 
 
If you require help making your application, please email school.admissions@croydon.gov.uk or by 
telephone on 020 8726 6400. 
 
If you need further support, please speak to your child’s class teacher. 
 
In addition, you can attend a support workshop at 1:30am-2:30pm on Wednesday 19th 
October which will be held at Cypress Upper Primary School. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
The Year 6 Team 

 

http://www.croydon.gov.uk/admissions
http://www.eadmissions.org.uk/
mailto:school.admissions@croydon.gov.uk

